
 
CITY OF GERMANTOWN COUNCIL 

 
 
 

                                                                                           MONDAY, MAY 2,      22 
 
The City of Germantown Council met in work session on May 2, 2022 at 9:29 p.m. in the City 
Building Council Chambers. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT: 
 
The following members were present at the Call to Order: Mayor Terry Johnson, Mr. Jeffrey 
Jones, Mrs. Bonnie Koogle, Mr. Michael Kuhn, Mr. Rick Reed, Mr. Robert Rettich IV and Mr. 
Brian Wafzig. 
 
MEMBERS ABSENT: 
 
None. 
 
ALSO PRESENT: 
 
Also present were Judy Gilleland, City Manager; Tom Schiff, Law Director; Pat Shively, 
Finance Director, Jonathan Moore, Service Director; Ken Conaway, Project Manager and Kelli 
Novak, Clerk of Council. 
 
BUSINESS:  
 
Covered Bridge Update 
Staff has received a report from the engineers that inspected it and they feel it is now safe for it 
to be open to the public. 
 
Discussion of maintenance facility 
We have received the final rendering of the building and will need to make final decisions.  We 
are waiting to see if this will be within our budget, timeline and funding options. 
 
License plate fee 
Staff reviewed the proposed license plate fee for the City and it was determined that we should 
move forward with the suggested fee. 
 
Electronic Sign at Rt 4 and Market St. attached to the brick frame 
Staff reviewed the proposal of an electronic sign at the intersection of Route 4 and Market 
Street.  We would like to get quotes for installation of two electronic signs, one for each 
side.  We will update Council of the progress. 
 
ADJOURNMENT: There being no further business to come before the Council, Mr. Kuhn 
moved to adjourn the meeting.  
 
The work session adjourned at 9:46 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
 
___________________________________  __________________________________ 
Kelli R. Sanders-Novak    Terry Johnson 
Clerk of Council     Mayor 
 
 
 


	Clerk of Council     Mayor

